
November 19, 2012 
 

Comments from United Kingdom on the Approval by Mail: CTF Philippines: Cebu 
Bus Rapid Transit Project (IBRD) 

 
Dear Patricia, 
  
The UK is pleased to support this project.  Please will you convey our compliments to 
the project team for a well worked up project proposal and for the comprehensive 
manner in which our questions were addressed.  We also found Annexes 7 and 9 
particularly helpful. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
Simon 
 _________________________________ 
SIMON RATCLIFFE 
Energy Advisor | Policy and Research Division 
UK Department for International Development (DFID) 


